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The new Golden Grove Park ‘n’ Ride car park will provide 450 car parking spaces, across three levels (ground floor plus 
two upper levels). It will include ten accessible car parks and provision for secure bicycle storage.  

Works for the new car park have been progressing well, with perimeter fences installed, demolition completed and bulk 
earthworks underway. A key focus over the past few months has been preparing a temporary car park for commuters to 
use during construction.  

Temporary car parking available from Tuesday, 27 April 2021, for Park ‘n’ Ride commuters 

A temporary car park will be available from Tuesday, 27 April 2021, for Park ‘n’ Ride commuters to use, located adjacent 
to the SA Districts Netball Association. It can be accessed via Atlantis Drive, Golden Grove (see map over the page).   

From the temporary car park, it is around a 400 metre walk to bus stops 62A, on both the east and west sides of The Grove 
Way.  

Accessible parking 

If you previously used the accessible car parking at the old Golden Grove Park ‘n’ Ride facility, please contact the project 
team directly using the contact details below to discuss alternative car parking options. 

Upcoming works 

The following activities will be carried out over the next several months: 
• transportation of fill and rubble to site, which is then compacted by a roller in layers
• mobilisation of a piling rig to undertake drilling and installation of piles
• installation of new retaining walls to the southern end of the site and around the new building footprint
• pouring of concrete foundation footings
• installation of new service connections for communications, power and water.

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users as much as practically possible. 

Temporary relocation of bus stop 

To enable the safe construction of the new car park, Bus stop 62A will be temporarily relocated to the west side of The 
Grove Way, approximately 50 metres north of its current location. This is anticipated to occur week commencing 26 April. 

Keeping the community informed 

As works progress, project updates will be provided regularly via email and on the Golden Grove Park ‘n’ Ride’ project 
website.  If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 705 992 or 
email: goldengroveparknride@ptpa.com.au 
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